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The Public Works Department (PWD) of Rajasthan has issued H.G. Infra Engineering Limited a
Letter of Award (LOA) for Rs331.11 crore, dated November 02, 2021.
The project is for the development and maintenance of the I Beawar Masuda Goyala Section
of SH 26A (Length 66.77 km); (ii) Arain Sarwar Section of SH-7E (Length 44.260 km); and (iii)
NH-12 Laxmipura Dora Dabi Ranaji ka Gudha Section of SH-11 5 (Length 49.60 km); (Total
Length: 160.630 km)
The project is expected to take 550 days to complete.
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